
ALERT: Associate Conference Call For Q & A 

July 18
th
, 2003 

 
Wow!!  

 

This has been one of the most exciting and -- let's admit it -- controversial weeks in the history of the 

Liberty Dollar! You people are  truly passionate about this stuff, and it makes me just warm and fuzzy to  

the ends of my toes to see how many people care about what happens with the ALD.  

 

But truly, we want to get as many people on board with the new plan as possible. The new plan will 

grow our effect on the currency system in this country. It will grow our individual profit margins as 

Liberty Merchants,  Associates and RCOs. It will help us make MORE money, do MORE good, and 

have MORE fun!! It really is the next step in the Liberty Dollar's evolution.  

 

So to help answer your questions and clarify the parts that aren't clear, we want to offer you an 

opportunity to join us on a telephone conference call next TUESDAY, JULY 22 at 8PM CDT. If you 

cannot make it for this call, we will hold more throughout the week and into the next week, as required, 

until everyone who wants to has had a chance to attend one of these calls. I will lead the calls with Jason 

and Wayne as members of the RCO executive committee in attendence. The three of us should be able 

to make you excited about the plan and help you understand its ins and outs, and you can tell us then if 

you don't think so!  

 

We have limited lines available for the first call, though. If you're interested, we need you to e-mail 

Raylene@LibertyDollar.org and let her know you're interested in attending. If there's still space when 

you e-mail us, we'll get you on the list and send you back the details.  

 

Hope to talk to you next week!  

 

Sincerely,  

Bernard von NotHaus  

Monetary Architect  


